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August 24, 2022 

 

 

Dear Christopher Gibbons, 

I have been working with Tom Eyman, Max Kelch and John Jerkovich on the matter of the 
release of the easement over 45th Ave in Council Bluffs, IA. Lumen/CenturyLink has facilities in 
the area, but are abandoning our current facilities within the property owned by Mr. Eyman.  
Tom Eyman has agreed that we could use our point of feed at the intersection of 45th Ave & 
Gifford Rd for a potential future build if ever needed.  

Lumen/CenturyLink has approved the release of the easement for our use, since we have no 
active workers there is no need for a relocation to establish existing service and our facilities will 
be removed from our systems so there are no potential issues in the future.   

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Thank you, 

Sean Hostetter 
Engineer II – SW & NW Iowa 
Lumen/CenturyLink 
515-322-0135 
sean.hostetter@lumen.com   
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